Memo



Rock Springs Fire Department

To:

Honorable Mayor Tim Kaumo and City Council

From:

Jim Wamsley, Fire Chief

CC:

RERT-4 Coordinator Captain Lance East

Date:

4/11/2019

Re:

2019 State Homeland Security Preparedness Grant

Comments: I am writing to request permission to apply for the FY 2019

Wyoming State Office of Homeland Security Preparedness Grant

Program (SHSP) for the purpose of expanding the core

communications capabilities, receiving funding for training and to obtain equipment for the Rock Springs Fire Department and Regional Response Team 4 of which the Rock Springs Fire

Department is the host.

Your support for this effort is greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.